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Cedaredge Elementary School – 100 Years and Going  

Strong 
In 1920, the building we now welcome students into each day was 
constructed. One hundred years later, we are proud to continue the 
great history and heritage of public education in Cedaredge.  
This year has brought challenges unseen in our lifetimes…and not 
since that previous era. However, we as a school community are up 
to meeting the challenges of this moment, and we are actively finding 
opportunities to better serve our students and families as we meet 
our primary goal each day: to love and educate every student that 
walks through our doors.  
There will be elements that will look different from past years, but 
please trust that in this centennial anniversary of our building’s 
founding, we are determined to stand tall by working hard to ensure 
your child’s (and our staff’s) safety and health while we aim to offer 
high quality instructional practices in all our of classrooms. 
Thank you for entrusting your children with us again this year. We 
promise to make each moment count and to work doggedly to help 
our students any way we can. 
	

 Back to School Night…Virtually 
This year, with parent access being limited across all schools in 
our district, we are having to reimagine Back to School Night. With 
that in mind, our Back to School Night will take place on Tuesday, 
September 1st, and you will be able to join our teachers via Google 
Meet. We will be sending more information home that day (next 
week), but please be ready to join your child’s teacher from the 
comfort of your home! 

Missing Books 
With the 2019-20 school year ending rather abruptly, we are 
still missing approximately 120 books. We will be sending home 
notices for missing books – please help us locate and return 
these books as soon as possible. If the books are lost, we will 
ask that you pay for the book. 

Staying Connected 
If you have questions, concerns or just want to stay in the 
loop, please give us a call at 970.856.3885. Also, if you’re 
able, please join us this Thursday for a Parent Den meeting, 
which will be held on Google Meet. Contact Mr. Renfrow 
(daniel.renfrow@deltaschools.com) to join	

	

The vision of Cedaredge Elementary School is to inspire 
students to embrace their learning, explore and broaden 
their passions, and realize their full potential to become 

well-rounded citizens in a global community. 
	

	

	

Important Upcoming Dates/Information: 
Aug. 27       Parent Den Virtual Meeting – 10:00 a.m. (to  

       receive the link to join, please contact Mr.  
       Renfrow) 

Sept. 1       Back to School Night…Virtually (please see    
                     below) 
Sept. 7       Labor Day – No School 
Sept. 9       Picture Day at CES 
Sept. 28-29 Parent Teacher Conferences  
 

The Weekly Expressions: 
We’ve got to have a dream if we are going to make a 
dream come true. 

Ø Denis Waitley 
 

We are so excited to be back at CES! 
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The Back Page – Counselor’s Corner 

	
My name is Cathleen Moffitt, and I am so excited to join Cedaredge Elementary this year as the School Counselor!  I 
love working with students and having the opportunity to build relationships with both students and families. Here’s 
what I do at our school: 
 

 

✩ Classroom Lessons:  I will meet with each classroom once a 
month throughout the school year to teach social-emotional skills such as 
emotional regulation, communication, problem solving, and positive friends.   

✩ Small Groups: I offer small group counseling throughout the year 
for students who need a little extra support in a certain area.   

✩ Individual Counseling: I meet with students short-term to work 
through problems affecting them at school. 

✩ Consultation: I also work collaboratively with parents, teachers 
and other staff in order to plan for and problem solve for student 
success.  

 
My goal is for each student at Cedaredge Elementary to reach academic, social and personal success. Please reach 
out if I can help you in any way: 
Email: cathleen.moffitt@deltaschools.com 
Phone: 856.3885 
	

	

The vision of Cedaredge Elementary School is to 
inspire students to embrace their learning, explore 
and broaden their passions, and realize their full 

potential to become well-rounded citizens in a global 
community. 

	
	
	
	
	
	

	


